#### CORRESPONDENCE 6/16/2022 DOCUMENT NO. 04002-2022

### **Hiep Nguyen**

From: Hannah Barker

**Sent:** Thursday, June 16, 2022 8:48 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

**Subject:** Docket Correspondence

**Attachments:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

#### Good morning,

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20220000.

#### Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: jboyer1024@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathan Boyer <jboyer1024

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, June 15, 2022 7:52 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr. Jonathan Boyer 6822 Lake Charlene Dr Pensacola, FL 32506-5748 jboyer1024@gmail.com

From: daniel.r.traylor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Traylor

<daniel.r.traylor@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, June 15, 2022 7:27 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

My thermostat stays on reasonable settings throughout the year; typically 77 degrees during the summer and 68 during the winter. However, I continue to see my bill increase. It's very frustrating to be paying more despite there being no appreciable change in consumption to be barely comfortable in my home.

Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr. Daniel Traylor 4380 La Jolla Pensacola, FL 32504-7836 daniel.r.traylor@gmail.com

From: haleycarol1775@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carol Haley <haleycarol1775

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, June 15, 2022 1:16 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Carol Haley
5786 Scotland Ct Pensacola, FL 32526-3328 haleycarol1775@yahoo.com

**From:** jennifer.s.lynn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Lynn

<jennifer.s.lynn@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 10:06 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Jennifer Lynn
7774 Navarre Pkwy Navarre, FL 32566-5525 jennifer.s.lynn@gmail.com

From: jenski8888@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jenna Ewing <jenski8888

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 7:49 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mrs. Jenna Ewing 351 Fir Ave Niceville, FL 32578-1445 jenski8888@yahoo.com

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 7:20 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Theresa Steele
327 Tallow Tree Dr Pensacola, FL 32506-6119 bluewater1571@att.net

From: jayarek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Kamp

<jayarek@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 5:24 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I urge you to do the right thing and protect Florida residents. I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr Jeff Kamp 296 NE 99th St Miami Shores, FL 33138-2435 jayarek@gmail.com

From: h\_barracuda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Barackman

<h\_barracuda@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 4:54 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Heather Barackman
4904 Bethel Creek Dr Apt 3 Vero Beach, FL 32963-1277 h\_barracuda@hotmail.com

From: jkkashur@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kate Traylor

<jkkashur@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 4:30 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. I have lived at my current residence for 4 years. Our thermostat stays at a consistent setting during the summer (77 degrees) and the winter (66 degrees). We also have blackout curtains in every room. During that time, our energy usage habits has stayed consistent, as evidenced by doing a comparison of our billing statements from year to year. Since FPL has replaced Gulf Power, our bill has steadily risen.

Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kate Traylor

Sincerely, Mrs. Kate Traylor 4380 La Jolla Pensacola, FL 32504-7836 jkkashur@gmail.com

From: ebezemer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elisabeth Bezemer

<ebezemer@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 3:18 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr Elisabeth Bezemer
2908 N Central Ave Tampa, FL 33602-1606 ebezemer@myewcnm.org